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Beneficiary Consultation #2 
Virtual Meeting

Meeting Purpose:

Māʻili Residential Development Plans 
(Former Voice of America Site)

Provide a status update on the 
project, including proposed site 
plans and housing options for a 
new DHHL homestead community 
in Māʻili, Oʻahu.

Thursday, April 7, 2022
6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Join the Virtual Meeting:

Questions? dhhl.planning@hawaii.gov

dhhl.hawaii.gov/meetings


